
 
 

Preliminary flood risk assessment: Manchester City Council  
 
This addendum by Manchester City Council (2017) updates the council’s preliminary 
flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in conjunction 
with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
 
Addendum 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for Manchester 
City Council were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data and 
information. 
 
Significant reduction in flood risk areas have been identified as part of the review based on 
the revised surface water mapping and methodology to determine flood risk areas. 
 
No updates have been identified to the preliminary assessment report following the review of 
new information since 2011. 
 
Past flood risk 
Flooding since 2011 has confirmed existing understanding of past flood risk in Manchester. 
 
Future flood risk 
Flooding since 2011 has confirmed existing understanding of future flood risk in Manchester. 
 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
No FRAs have been identified in Manchester. 
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